
 
From: Juyang Weng   
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2022 8:48 AM 
To: aiframework <aiframework@nist.gov> 
Subject: The AI Risk Management should explicitly ban Post-Selections 
 
Dear AI Framework, 
I browsed your document, which seems to indicate that the AI Framework Advisory Committee is still 
unaware of the rampant misconducts in the US associated with Post-Selections in AI.     
 
Post-Selections in AI must be banned because it is impractical at all.   
 
At least, all AI projects that conduct Post-Selections must provide (1) how many networks have been 
trained and (2) the average errors over all trained networks. 
 
I am attaching a formal letter to IEEE President Dr. Ray Liu and a paper titled "Why Deep 
Learning's Performance Data Are Misleading" submitted to arXiv yesterday. 
 
Best regards, 
-John 
--  
Juyang (John) Weng 
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